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In Closing 
 Thank you for making all that we do 
with your prayers and support. If you are able 

to give an extra gift it will go towards the 
upcoming ministry trips and toward sending 

free Bibles to new Stepping Stones students 
(our Bible Correspondence course) to those 
who request one. 

 
    In Christ, 

    Jeff Goss 

The Harvest is Truly Great 

 
 With all the turmoil that seems to be 

coming on the earth today people are going 
to be looking for answers. We as Christians 

have the only answer which is Jesus Christ. 
For us, this is the greatest time ever to be 
alive and our best days are ahead of us. For 

Christians who have been living holy, 
obedient and giving lives, these days will 

even be our most prosperous. So don’t fear 
but rejoice! 

Western Farm Show in Kansas City 

 
 I just returned from an outreach in 

Kansas City ministering at the Western Farm 
Show with the Fellowship of Christian 

Farmers. Judging from the large number of 
people that we saw pray to receive the Lord 
during the three day outreach, the harvest is 

accelerating. I believe that it will continue to 
increase as we get closer and closer to the 

return of Christ.  

New Outreaches 

 
 We should be witnessing now more 

than ever before as people in general are 
going to be more hungry and receptive to the 

Gospel than ever before. This is one reason 
why God has lead me to do more outreaches 
this year. In addition to our normal Friday 

night outreaches and all the other activities 
our ministry is involved in I will be going to 

minister with the Fellowship of Christian 
Farmers to Salina, Kansas for the 44th Annual 

Mid-America Farm Exposition March 24th-
26th and to Oklahoma City for the Southern 
Plains Farm Show April 23rd -25th. Please be 

in prayer for these outreaches. 


